
HAMILTON TOWNSHIP 

BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

 

Date 7/7/16 

 

CALL TO ORDER 6:30PM Guest Count  4 Resident Count  15 

 

Present:  Cooper, Duby, Iutzi, LaBoda, Wright 

 

LaBoda moved to approve the agenda, supported by Wright, all in favor.  MC   

 

Treasurer’s report read by Duby, motion to approve by Wright, 2nd by LaBoda MC 

 

Reading of June minutes by LaBoda, Motion to approve by Duby 2nd  by Iutzi  MC 

 

Invoices read by LaBoda motion to approve and pay bills by Duby, 2nd by Iutzi MC 

 

Guest: Corey Bars from the Clare County Transit spoke about the upcoming Millage Renewal Proposal and 

answered questions.  Lori Martin and Kim Davis, both candidates for Clare County Clerk shared experience and 

qualifications.  Jason Wentworth, State Representative candidate also was on hand to discuss his campaign.   

 

Public Comments: Marty Johnson stated he feels candidates should not be allowed to speak for such long 

periods of time at township meetings and the Supervisor should control it.  Ron Rexer stated he feels it is the 

place for them to speak and answer questions.  Barbra Lambdin stated that she likes the Township Newsletter. 

 

Committee Reports: Denise Goodenow, Planning Commission Chair stated the commission met on June 

14th and will meet again on July 12th.  The commission has been discussing fundraising for the park including 

the possibility of a pancake breakfast or super and a community picnic.  Discussion on burning and littering was 

tabled. 

 

Mark Janeczko, Zoning & Blight Enforcement reported he has issued 11 permits and has been busy with 

blight enforcement including following up on the Starkweather clean-up case.   

 

New Business:  After discussion LaBoda moved to raise the price of cemetery lots (per person) to $100 for 

residents and $200 for non-residents, supported by Iutzi, all in favor MC 

 

Old Business:   The siren sounded on schedule. The Townline Lake Road project is near completion and is a 

great improvement.  LaBoda moved to order vinyl fencing for the Cedar Crest Cemetery not to exceed $1,500, 

second by Duby.  MC    Tire collection will be on August 13th, volunteers are always welcome!  

 

 

Motion to adjourn by Wright 2nd by Iutzi MC                                             Adjourned 8:05pm 

 

 


